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Upcoming Construction on Coast Highway (SR-1)

between Ledroit St. & Cajon St.
Aug. 10 — Sep. 01, 2022

Orange County — The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is scheduled
to resume work on Coast Highway (SR-1) between Ledroit St. and Cajon St. in the
City of Laguna Beach. Construction is expected to begin Wednesday, August 10,
2022, through Thursday, September 1, 2022. The work will take place Monday
through Friday nightly from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. Changeable Message Signs will be in
place to notify motorists and residents of the upcoming work. Please note that noise
from construction equipment during concrete pours or asphalt paving should be
expected. This work, which started last Fall, is part of the Coast Highway ADA Sidewalk
Improvement Project that will make the pedestrian routes along Coast Highway within
the project limits ADA compliant. Construction will continue in the City of Laguna Beach
at various locations between Ledroit St. and Ruby St.

Caltrans appreciates the public’s patience while we perform this work. Electronic
Changeable Messages Signs will notify drivers of the closure. The work schedule is
subject to change due to traffic incidents, weather, availability of equipment and/or
materials, and/or construction-related issues.

For more information and updates, you may contact the District 12 Public Information
Office at (657)328-6000 or via Twitter @CaltransOC, Facebook @CaltransOC and
Instagram @CaltransOC.

For those with sensory disabilities requiring alternate formats (i.e., Braille, large print,
sign language interpreter) and those needing information in a language other than
English, please contact Elizabeth Manzo at (657) 328-6621 or TTY 711.
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